
MEETING OF THE GOVERNOR AND CABINET 
AS HEAD OF THE DEAPARTMENT OF HIGHWAY SAFETY  

AND MOTOR VEHICLES 
 

November 20, 2008 
 

AGENDA 
 

Agency Contact: Lee Ann Korst, 850-617-3100 
 

 
 

1. Respectfully submit the Minutes for September 30, 2008 Cabinet Meeting.  
 

Attachment #1 
Recommended.   
 
 

2. Respectfully submit the following draft rule amendment for final adoption in Chapter 15 of the Florida 
Administrative Code (F.A.C.).   

 
Chapter No.: 15A-7, Commercial Driver License & Third Party Testing. The purpose of the rule action is 
to amend the current rule to create and/or clarify certain definitions, and to reflect the previous revisions 
to Florida Statutes 316, 320 and 322 and related Federal rules.  
 
Attachment #2 
Recommended.  
 

3. Respectfully submit the following draft rule amendment for final adoption in Chapter 15 of the Florida 
Administrative Code (F.A.C.).   

 
Rule No.: 15B-2.013, Approved Speed Measuring Devises.  Changes are being made in order to add 
devices approved since the last revision, changing the references numbers of each device, as well as 
modifying the corporate names of M.P.H. Industries Inc. and Laser Atlanta, LLC. 
 
Rule No.: 15B-2.016, Tests to Determine Accuracy of Laser Speed Measuring Devices. The proposed 
rule action revises the current form DHSMV 61071 – Laser Speed Measuring Device Certification – to 
include the testing of intermittent laser pulses. Since the form and revision date are specifically 
referenced in Rule 15B-2.016 (2) (d), Florida Administrative Code, a revision to the form will also 
require a revision to this section of the Florida Administrative Code.  
 

 
Attachment #3 
Recommended.  

 
 

4. Respectfully submit the First Quarter Performance Report.  
 

Attachment #4 
Recommended.  

 

https://www.flrules.org/gateway/ruleNo.asp?id=15-1.012�


5. Respectfully recommend appointment of Dr. Vicki Erwin-Wilson, Tallahassee, for a four-year 
appointment to the Department of Highway Safety and Motor Vehicles’ Medical Advisory Board 
provided for by Section 322.125(1), Florida Statutes.  

 
Dr. Erwin-Wilson is in good standing with the Florida Medical Association.   

 
Attachment #5 
Recommended. 
 

6. Respectfully recommend appointment of Dr. Andrea L. Randell, Tallahassee, for a four-year 
appointment to the Department of Highway Safety and Motor Vehicles’ Medical Advisory Board 
provided for by Section 322.125(1), Florida Statutes.   

 
Dr. Randell is in good standing with the Florida Medical Association.  

 
Attachment #6 
Recommended. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
http://www.flhsmv.gov/html/safety.html 
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